
Closure  of  Libraries  on  18
November
Dear users, please pay attention to the following information
about the closure of the libraries located in the CU FA main
building.

On Friday, 18 November, the libraries located in the main
building will be closed. This concerns Jan Palach Library, the
Historical Cabinet, the Department of Philosophy and Religious
Studies  Library  and  the  Department  of  Germanic  Studies
Library. The libraries in the Celetná building (that is, the
Celetná Library and the Far East Studies Library) will be open
during their standard opening hours.

The day before, on Thursday, 17 November, all libraries will
be closed, as is customary on public holidays.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your
understanding.
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